
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Gilmour Council #310 
FEBRUARY 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 
 Follow us at: kofc310.org 

 
DEATH AND SICKNESS NOTICES:  Notify Worthy Lecturer: SK. Thomas Todt (440) 799-0986  

 
 

 SUPER  BOWL  PARTY 

 

On Sunday, Feb. 12th, we are planning on holding our annual Super Bowl 

gathering at our Gilmour Hall with the game on the giant screen.  The doors will 

open at 5 PM with tailgating starting about 5:30.  Our resident chef, Bill 

Marvaldi, is planning foods from Philly and Kansas City and maybe something 

from Cleveland Hts. for the Kelce brothers.  We hope to have some side 

boards  and a 50/50 raffle and hopefully a 100 square game board.  Food and soft 

drinks are on us, but beer & wine will be available for purchase.  We are running 

on short notice, but everyone should have a good time.  This event is open to 

anyone. 

 

                                               VALENTINE'S  DAY 

 

Don't forget your sweeties on Tuesday, Feb. 14th.  You can bring her to the 

Lunch Club at Fuji's Buffet from 2-4 PM.  Unfortunately, we have had to raise the 

price to $13 per person, since the restaurant raised their price.  It still includes 

all you can eat and drink.  Then later that night we have our 1st meeting of the 

month, please come if you can. 

 

                                           FREE  THROW  UPDATE 

 

We want to thank everyone who came to help out at our annual "Free Throw" 

contests at our 3 parishes.  We were a little short-handed, but we got all the 

kids through over the 3 days.  The kids all seemed to have great time, but we 

don't have the final results yet, so they will be published in next month's 

newsletter. 
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       GOOD  OF  THE  ORDER 

 

Please keep all of our ailing brothers and/or family members in your prayers,  

especially Frank DeFlorio.  We also want to send our condolences to Bro. Dan 

Shaver and his family on the loss of his brother, Joseph. 

 

Please remember to make your final wishes known, so that the Council gets 

notified so we can pay our respects in a timely manner. 

 

                                             VALENTINE  BABIES 

 

Since it is the shortest month, we also have the shortest birthday list this 

month. We only have 17 brothers, that we know of, celebrating their special 

days.  Wish them well when you see them.  

 

They include:  Dr. Carl Brunetta;  Tim Cercelle; John Consolo;   

Tom DeSilvio;  Mike DiStefano (#94);  Bruce Dougherty (#55); 

Greg Koeberer;  Jay Koren;  Creighton Kovacs, Jr.;  Ray Kozlowski;  

Vincent Marvaldi;  Ed Niles (#91);  John Urschalitz (#70);  Joe Wentzel (#75); 

Bernie Wiederwohl; Bob Williams  and  Bill Zigli (#97). 

 

Stay warm and healthy, 

 

Dr. Carmen Centanni, PGK  ---  News Reporter 

Shaun White, PGK  ---  Publisher  

 


